Discussion with Mayor of Maan

On January 21, 2019, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan
received a courtesy visit by H.E. Dr. Akram Ali Kreishan, Mayor of Maan, and
exchanged views over Japanese support to Maan Municipality and some issues it
suffers.

H.E. Dr. Akram Ali Kreishan appreciated Japanese government’s support and
Japanese company’s activity in Maan, and expressed his expectation to continuous

Japanese support to Maan.




